
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie ! 

 

  
 

Nutgrove Star Awards of the Week 
 

YEAR GROUP GOLD SILVER BRONZE 

Reception Tillie Hallie Oliver 

Y1 Isla B Phoebe Sebastian HH 

Y2 Cecily Evie Reggie 

Y3 Charlie Fw Matthew Eliana 

Y4 Shayaan Emmeline Elsie 

Y5 Fearne Jessica R Lola 

Y6 Gracie Lily Mason Mc 

Headteacher Award 
Edie (FS) 

Jack J (Y4) 
 

Shine Award 
Ellie D for her involvement in Shine this week - well done Ellie! 

 

NOTES FOR PARENTS 

YEAR 4 - On Thursday 30th March at 9.30 am Year 4 will be performing an Easter Service for 

Year 4 Parents. Doors open at 9.25 am this performance will last for around 30 minutes. 

 

YEAR 6 -  Graffiti Art  - On either Wednesday 29th or Thursday 30th March Year 6 can enjoy a 

Grafitti Art workshop after school from 3.30-5.30 pm Letters were sent home today. Please 

choose from either day if you would like your child to attend. 

   N E W S L E T T E R 

Friday 24th March 2023 

 

LOVE  HOPE  RESPECT 

 
‘My Best, Always, Everywhere’ 

 

 



‘Living life in its fullness’ at Nutgrove 

 

 

        
 

         
 

 

 
 
 

We all enjoyed a spiritual Art Day on Monday with Reverend Tim 
Coleman. 

Reception children enjoyed planting trees in our school field this week. We hope that 

these children get to see them grow throughout their time at Nutgrove. 
    

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

Blessed Ramadan to all those who are celebrating. 

 

Safeguarding 
 

Tips for children to stay safe on social media – Location settings 

• Review the location settings - Remind them, and explain why, they shouldn’t share location on 
posts, public forums and chats, videos, or with people they don’t know.   Review the location 
settings on their favourite app or game and talk to them about what they’re sharing online. 
 
Sometimes it might be appropriate for your child to share their location with a trusted adult or 
friend. For example, if they’re traveling home alone or arranging to meet a group of friends 
outside school, then it can be a good way to help keep them safe 

Remember: If children share their location publicly, it could be seen by someone they don’t 
know.  

This can increase the risk of cyberbullying, stalking or unwanted contact (from friends or others), 
or becoming a target. 

 

 

 
PE TIMETABLE MARCH 2023 

 
**Additional PE sessions this week 
 

Monday Year 4 
Tuesday Reception 
Wednesday Years 6 and Year 3 
Thursday **Year 1 and Year 5 
Friday Year 1 and Year 2 

 
 
 
 



Prayer of the Week 

 

Holy God, may our hearts be warmed by your Spirit as we read your word and 

reflect upon it. May we be ready to answer your call and live lives that help 

other people to know that they can be saved to the uttermost.  

Amen. 

Graham Thompson, President, British Methodist Conference 2022/2023 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

✓ This week the class with the highest attendance is Year 6 with 97.1% 

✓ This week the whole School's attendance is 94.6% 

✓ The whole School attendance so far this year is 94.9% 

✓ National Average so far this year is 93.6% 

Nutgrove Local Advisory Board 

One of our Parent Governors is doing a Walk for Autism this week. 10,000 

steps a day for 8 days. We wish her and her team the best of luck in 
completing the final 3 days of her challenge 

 

Nutgrove PTFA 

Forest School Clearance is now on Monday 27th March after school from 
3.30 pm (adults only, no children) 
Easter raffle  
Tickets are on sale in the Key Stage One playground after school each day 
Here are the prizes available -  

 
 



 ROAD SAFETY 
 
We have had a complaint this week from a parent/carer and a neighbour regarding the 
driving and parking around our school area. 
 
The road down to the Thatto Heath Playdays is a private road and our parents should 
not be using this area as somewhere to park or collect their children from. 
 
We must also ask our parents to be mindful that the yellow zig zags that are placed 
outside the school for the safety of our whole school community, should not be used to 
drop off or collect children at the beginning or end of the school day. 
 
Please can we ask everyone to keep safety in mind when entering Govett Road so that 
we can keep our children and families safe. 
 
 

 


